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 C-I-L

Mother Earth

Ready-To-Use

500 mL

Insect Soap

REG. NO. 25260  P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE:  
Soap (Alkanolamine Salts of Fatty Acids) 1.25%

DOMESTIC

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

500 mL

C-I-L Products 
A Division of Wilson Laboratories Inc.,

Dundas, ON L9H 3H3

DIRECTIONS:

Insects controlled:  Aphids, mealybugs, spider mites, soft brown
scale and whiteflies.

SPRAYING: Use indoors and in greenhouses on houseplants.  Apply to
thoroughly cover upper and lower leaf surfaces.  Timing: Repeat
weekly until control is observed.  NOT recommended on Ferns,
Nasturtiums and Sweet Peas.  IF in doubt about any delicate plant,
test a leaf or two before spraying the complete plant.  Do not spray
open blooms.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Avoid contact with skin
and eyes.



FIRST AID:  If in eyes, rinse with clean water.  If on skin, rinse
off.  If ingested, seek medical attention or call a poison control
centre.

DISPOSAL: Do not reuse empty container.  Discard empty container with
household garbage.

For additional product information or in case of emergency, spills or
fire, call toll-free 1-800-268-2806.

C-I-L is a trademark of Zeneca Corp.  MOTHER EARTH is a trademark of
NU-GRO Corp.  Wilson Laboratories Inc. is a licensed user. 1097 
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace the
official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any guarantee or
assurance that the information obtained through this service is
accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not liable for any
loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from reliance upon this
service.
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